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Road Pavement Repair and Preservation Program

Fog Seal Treatment

Pima County, Ariz. (Mar 28) – On Monday, March 31, through Tuesday, April 8, 2025, from 6
a.m. to 6 p.m., Pima County Department of Transportation and its contractor, Sunland
Asphalt, will be performing fog seal treatments at the following locations:

Snyder Road from Valle to Hidden Valley Road

Snyder Road from Palisade Drive to Soldier Trail

Ina Road from La Cholla Boulevard to west of Camino de la Tierra

Rudasill Road from Oracle Road to 1st Avenue

Fort Lowell Road from Houghton Road to Soldier Trail

Houghton Road from Fort Lowell Road to Flintlock Trail

Oracle Jaynes Station Road from Mona Lisa Road to San Joaquin Avenue

The work will consist of setting traffic control and fog sealing

Due to the project area limitations, turn movements within the work zones may be
restricted.  Minor delays and lane closures may also occur. Please approach the areas with
caution, obey all traffic control devices and allow for extra travel time.

In the event of mechanical failure or inclement weather, the construction schedule is
subject to change.

In Fiscal Year 2024/2025, the Pima County Board of Supervisors and Transportation
Department allocated $24 million in road repair and preservation funding for the Road



Pavement Repair and Preservation Program. To learn about this program and the projects
that are currently scheduled, please visit Road Pavement Repair & Preservation Program |
Pima County, AZ Website.

 

For more information, please contact:

Community Engagement Division

Pima County Department of Transportation

Office: (520) 724-6410

Email: roadprojects@pima.gov

If you need additional information or language assistance, please contact Pima County at
520-724-6410.  Para información en español, comuníquese con Melissa Cancio al 520-724-
6410.

 

The Pima County Transportation Department oversees the design, reconstruction, maintenance and operations of
nearly 2,200 miles of roadways and infrastructure throughout unincorporated Pima County. This includes hundreds
of bridges and drainage structures, street lights, traffic signs, traffic signals, bicycle facilities and public art
throughout the County’s transportation system.
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